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Chris Carley, on behalf of the Merrimack Superior Court House requesting ADR review of a proposed retaining wall and
encroachment into the N. Main Street right-of-way, in conjunction with construction of a new Courthouse at 163 North
Main Street in the Civic Performance (CVP) District. MBL: 46/1/1  (2017-07)
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